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To : Secretary of Committee 
  
From: Buffalo Brewery 
  
The tourism industry in general has great financial support from both federal and state 
governments. 
However, we have had ongoing disputes with wangartta council that all funds made 
available are going to the wine industry because of the influence put on council by 
influential stake holders in  the very strong wine industry of the legends wine and 
high country.  I would like someone of your group to call so a can produce evidence 
of these happenings. 
Our website is www.buffalobrewery.com.au
  
Regards 
Steve Hill 
  

http://www.buffalobrewery.com.au/

